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12/16/2021

Dear Parents and Guardians:

MVESD has just been made aware of another national TikTok challenge that has gone viral through multiple
social media platforms regarding tomorrow, Friday, December 17, 2021. This TikTok challenge advocates for
gun violence on school campuses across the Nation. Mohave County Sheriff's Office is aware of the viral
challenge and is working closely with MVESD. At MVESD, we take the safety and security of your children
very seriously. We have very specific protocols in place that include assessing a threat, involving local law
enforcement when necessary, and utilizing local support agencies as needed. We want to remind all students and
parents when you see a threat posted, report it, do not repost it. If you know of any specific threats or witness
any suspicious activity, please reach out to law enforcement or school administration immediately. Pleаse use
this opportunity to tаlk аbout the seriousness аnd consequences of mаking threаts, аs well аs аbout the
аppropriаte use of sociаl mediа.

Sincerely,

Cole Young

Cole Young, Superintendent MVESD #16
8450 S. Olive Ave Mohave Valley, Arizona  86440

Voice: (928) 768-2507   Fax 768-2510   Email: youngc@mvdistrict .net


